
 St Lawrence’s Church Sidcup 
 

Parish Team   Fr. Paul Kyne.   
Deacon Peter Varnes (020 8300 5074)   

Parish Office: 1 Hamilton Road, Sidcup, DA15 7HB 
Tel.   020 8300 2480 

     Email Office:          sidcup@rcaos.org.uk 
     Email Fr.Paul.        sidcup@rcaos.org.uk 
     Email Deacon Peter  petercvarnes@rcaos.org.uk 
     Parish Website: www.stlsidcup.org. 

ST. PETER CHANEL – CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Baugh Road, Footscray, Sidcup DA14 5ED 

Headteacher : Mrs. S. Gower – 0208 302 6029 

Email: admin@st-peterchanel.bexley.sch.uk 

 

All Masses are live streamed through our parish Webcam. 
Morning mass will be celebrated at 09.30am, and then the 
church will close for cleaning. The Sacrament of Penance 
is available on Saturday mornings in the parish hall from 
11am until the final confession and by prior arrangement. 
 

Entrance Antiphon: O Lord, hear my voice, for I have 
called to you; of you my heart has spoken: Seek his 
face; hide not your face from me, alleluia. 
 

Communion Antiphon: Father, I pray that they may be 
one as we also are one, alleluia. 
 

If you would like to book a mass in remembrance of 
somebody or for a special intention, please write your 
request on an envelope and post it through the door of No 
1, Hamilton Road. If your date is not available you will be 
contacted if you leave a contact number on the envelope. If 
you require a Mass card then please say and it can be 
collected from the sacristy after Mass at the weekend. 
Thank you. 
 

Death Notices. Andy Noonan RIP funeral Mass will be on 
Wednesday 19th May at 9.30 am and Christine Corr’s 
funeral Mass will be on 27th May at 11.30 am. May they rest 
in peace and rise in glory. Amen. 

 

7th Sunday Easter 2021 
MASS TIMES 

Saturday Vigil 6.30pm. 

Sunday: 8.30am 10.00am & 
11.30am 

 

6.30pm Darcie Mae Idpe Stephens RIP 
8.30am Lynch Family RIP 
10.00am People of the Parish 
11.30am Sheryl Moss & Marie 
Stephenson Intentions & wellbeing 
 
Monday 17th May 
9.30am Malachy McKenna RIP 
 
Tuesday 18th May 
9.30am Helen & Michael Keaveny RIP 
 
Wednesday 19th May 
9.30am Funeral Mass Andy Noonan RIP 
 
Thursday 20th May 
9.30am Martyn Myers RIP 
 
Friday 21th May  
9.30am Frances Davies RIP 
 
Saturday 22nd May 
9.30am Christine Monaghan RIP 
 
 
Collection: 9th May 2021 

Cash:    £120.00 
Gift Aid: £343.60 
Total:     £463.60 
 

Monthly Standing Order: £4,294.00 
 
Second Collection this week for WORLD 
COMMUNICATIONS DAY to assist the 
Bishops Conference of England & 
Wales to preach the Gospel to the whole 
world. 
 

Vacancy – Parish Administrator - £ Negotiable 
St Lawrence of Canterbury Church, Sidcup is a busy, 
friendly parish with a large number of lay people assisting 
in various ministries, sacramental preparation and 
organisations that make up our parish family.  We currently 
have an exciting opportunity for a Parish Administrator (Part 
Time) to provide administrative support to the Parish office 
by implementing and maintaining office systems, processes 
and procedures. To be considered for the role, please send 
a CV and covering letter (no longer than one side of A4) to 
Fr Paul Kyne. Only shortlisted applicants will be contacted. 
For full job description see our website www.stlsidcup.org 
 

MISSIO 
In 2020, our community of St.Lawrence’s raised £1,999.85 
through our Red Boxes and donations to Missio and the Mill 
Hill Missionaries.  Thank you! Communities around the 
world are so grateful that people here in Sidcup are 
supporting them through prayer and our generous 
donations. The Missionaries, and the communities they 
serve, are living in such difficult circumstances, made even 
harder by COVID-19. They have asked us to pass on their 
thanks and tell us that they pray for us all.  You can find out 
more on the Missio website missio.org.uk  
 

St Lawrence's Charitable Fund (SLCF) 
Throughout the Covid-19 pandemic we have seen a 
significant increase in requests for help, especially from 
domestic abuse cases. Unfortunately, we were unable to 
hold our annual appeal last year, so our revenue has been 
reduced, and we haven't received any new monthly standing 
order donors. We hope to have an appeal this year once we 
are back to having full Masses again, however if any 
parishioners wanted to make a donation, or perhaps wanted 
to start a monthly standing order then details can be found 
on our website https://stlcf.co.uk/donate/, or please contact 
me direct. Regards Nick Wells SLCF Treasurer 
nickjohnwells@hotmail.com 07986 348013 
 

Catholic Bishops Conference of England & Wales have 
issued a Pastoral Letter for Pentecost concerning creation 
as gift. Please see our website. Further copies have been 
printed and left at the back of the Church. 
 

Have a blessed week. 
Fr Paul 
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